# Year 1

## Autumn 2023



### **Year 1 Team**



Miss Dangerfield



Miss Guy

#### **Autumn Term Curriculum**

Welcome back to Rivers after your summer break and into Year 1. We have some lovely and exciting topics coming up this half term. We are beginning our History topic called 'Three Generations' focusing on who is in our family and looking at our family tree. We will also explore our favourite toys and some from the past too.





In Science, we will be investigating our senses, exploring differences between humans and animals and learning all about our body.

#### **Attendance**

It is really important that your child attends school every day to be able to reach their potential. Our school target is 97% (no more than 5 school days off each year) Children who achieve 97% or above will be able to take part in our attendance event for the Autumn term - which will be something very exciting.



# Year ??

# Autumn 2023



#### PE

On these days, please send your child into school wearing their school PE kit:

Rivers branded black t-shirt

Black shorts or tracksuit bottoms

Black trainers for outdoor use - not school uniform footwear

School jumper or cardigan

Our PE days are **Tuesday** and **Thursday**.

Please ensure all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child's name just in case they go missing - it will help us to try and reunite them!

If your child needs a new Rivers Logo PE top, these can be purchased via ParentMail.

#### **Homework**

Homework will be set weekly on a Thursday and will need to be completed on the following Tuesday. Homework will be available on Google Classroom.

Home reading is also part of the children's homework expectations. Children should be reading at home daily.

### **Planners and Reading at Home**

Children will have a new planner when they start on Tuesday.

Children are expected to bring their planner and phonic reading book with them **every day.** Parents/carers please sign the planner on the correct date that your child has read.

If your child reads something other than their phonics book, that's still great, but please sign to let us know they have done some reading. If you need to purchase a new planner at any point in the school year, they cost £3 and need to be purchased via ParentMail.

